% Southern Nuclear 7861 River Road

Waynesboro, GA 30830
706 848 3475 tel
803 646 7651  cell

jamehowe@southernco.com

March 05, 2021

Mr. Brandon Hurley

Texas Low-Level Radioactive Waste Disposal Compact Commission
505 West 15w Street

Austin, Texas 78701

administration@tllrwdcc.org

Brandon.hurley@tllrwdcc.org

Subject: southern Nuclear Operating Company Import Agreement Amendment Request
Dear Mr. Hurley:

Southern Nuclear Operating Company-Vogtle Electric Generating Plant Units 1 & 2 is requesting an
amendment to its Import Agreement Number 2-0271-00.

We are requesting an additional volume of 150 cubic feet and 150 curies for the current Fiscal Year
ending August 31, 2021.

We are requesting this additional volume due to an unexpected increase in Class B/C waste volume
being generated to maintain water chemistry in the reactors.

If you have questions, please contact me at 706-848-3475 (office) or 803-646-7651 (mobile).

Sincerely,

A

James | Howell

St. Health Physicist

Southern Nuclear Operating Company
Vogtle Electric Generating Plant 1 & 2




